
From: Lynne Simpson   

Sent: July 5, 2021 9:22 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Zoning By-law Amendment (File No. ZAC-19-006 

Importance: High 

June 26th, 

2021          

           

           

           

Legislative Coordinator,         

Planning Committee,         

City of 

Hamilton,           

71 Main Street West, 1 St Floor,        

Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5  By Email to : Clerk@hamilton.ca    

           

           

Re: Zoning By-Law Amendment relating to 1269 Mohawk Road (File No. ZAC-19-006)   

           

           

To the Members of the Planning Committee:       

           

       Please let it be known, both Barbara Lynne Simpson and Bernice Simpson of ## Honeysuckle Crescent, 

do not support the Zoning By-law Amendment proposed for the property known as 1269 Mohawk Road. 

           

      Our neighbours Debra and Edward Valevicius made us aware of your planned meeting to consider  

a zoning change before we actually received your mailing of same dated June 18th. We concur with  

their sentiments, the meeting has been scheduled during a vacation period when those this amendment 

will affect are not in a position to meet, discuss and submit detailed rebutal to your proposal.  
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      Given the short notice, both Mom and I concur with the many points stressed in both Debra and Edwards 

email which I'm including along with the other attachments received re the Historical Interest notes and 

the Breach of Current Zoning By-laws, Multi-Use RM-6 Zoning (Ancaster) re 1269 Mohawk Road.   

           

      If the Breach document is correct, we are very distressed by the fact this committee may not be  

 following nor supporting their role as "stewarts of our lands" and acting in good faith to support   

existing by-laws and simply chose to just make changes when it suits them to do so. If the misrespresentation 

is correct as stated in item 1. in the Breach document, then our point is well made.    

           

     We repectfully request you defer or delay this meeting and/or do not make a final decision  until   

the residents have an opportunity to put together our concerns.      

           

     For all the reasons researched and submitted by Debra and Edward Valevicius, the Simpsons,   

Bernice and Lynne request you ensure the current historical property remain intact as per its current  

footprint and no changes are made to the current Zoning by-laws to permit any changes to the property  

or use of said property known as 1269 Mohawk Road.      

           

Sincerely,          

           

           

           

Bernice 

Simpson          

           

           

           

Barbara Lynne Simpson 

 

 

Please note attachment is 10 pages and includes 

signatures from Bernice and Lynne Simpson.  

        

 


